
 

 

 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians 
 
As you may already know, Monday 12th November 2018 is the start of this year's BBC Children in 
Need Appeal Week. Our school is excited to be joining with many others around the UK to 
participate in the fundraising programme, the Big BBC Children in Need Spotacular.  
The Big Spotacular will help your child learn about the lives of disadvantaged children across the 
whole of the UK, whilst developing their communication, teamwork and decision-making skills. 
 

This is where we need your help! 
 
Our School Crew have consulted with the children and staff around school and as a result of this 
feedback they have decided on two ways to raise money. The first is that our theme on Friday 16th 
November will be; 
 

A day at the Beach. 
 

The children are invited to wear clothes suitable for a day at the beach in school on Friday 16th 
November 2018 and contribute £1 to participate. Suitable clothing would be shorts, t-shirts, sun 
hats, sunglasses, summer trousers or summer dresses. We would ask that they do not wear 
swimming trunks or swimsuits.  
 
Our School Crew have also decided that a second way to help with our fundraising is to hold a; 
  

SPONSORED SILENCE  
 

Please find attached a sponsor form for you to complete if you wish your child to take part. Please 
return forms to Mrs Ketchell at Kings Meadow School by Thursday 15th November 2018. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 

 
Mrs Ketchell & Mrs Collier 


